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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

A busy week, with the children getting used to being back in school, although they 

do look a little tired! Hopefully, they can recharge their batteries over the weekend.  

Please can I remind parents/carers that if another person is collecting your child from 

school, please let the school office know before 2pm, otherwise class teachers will 

not know before they come outside. Thank you. 

There is a reminder below of how to access Teams from home, where you can find 

the homework online. If you have any difficulties, please let us know. A reminder 

email will be sent out next week, informing you of your child’s password. 

At the moment, there are still issues with the testing of children who show signs of 

the virus. Please persist! We have passed on the issues to the Local Authority and 

they are in turn passing these on to the DfE. Hopefully, this will improve over the 

next few weeks. Please still be vigilant and look out for the 3 signs and symptoms of 

the virus. As I said last week, luckily there have been no positive cases of the virus 

in school. Hopefully, it will stay like that!  

Have a good weekend!  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 What to do if… 

If your child is unwell with the 

following symptoms, please 

keep them at home and book a 

Covid19 test. (Children can 

return to school if the results are 

negative.)  

• High Temperature 

• Continuous cough 

• A loss of smell or taste 

 

Please let school know if this is 

the case. If you have any 

problems booking a test, please 

let us know.  

 

 Sports Clubs 

A reminder that ACE coaching are 

offering afterschool clubs each 

week. If you would like your child to 

join, please let the school office 

know.  

Clubs are being offered to children 

only in their bubbles. The clubs are: 

KS1 (Years 1&2) – Multi Sports 

Club on Mondays 2.45pm – 3.45pm. 

Years 3&4 – Football Club on 

Thursdays 3.15pm – 4.15pm. 

Years 5&6 – Dodgeball & Invasion 

Games on Tuesdays 3.15pm – 

4.15pm.  

Numbers are limited, so places will 

be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis.  

 

 Teams Classrooms 

1. Log into RM Unify – bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

2. Log into your child’s account (Remember – the username is your child’s last 

name and the first letter of their first name, followed by 

@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk - for example: smitht@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk) 

3. Type in your child’s password (these have been sent out via text) 

4. Once you have logged into RM Unify, you should be able to see a tile called 

Teams – click on this (the first time you do this, you might be prompted to 

sign into an account – use the school account and then type in your child’s 

username, as above) 

5. Hopefully, you will be able to see the Teams classes. Click on a class and 

then on the tab – assignments. Here you will find the homework.  
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